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                   Patron HM the Queen

20th January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to update you on the current COVID situation at RSB. We have now had a total of 26 confirmed positive cases across the school since 5th January. The number of staff who are now absent due to COVID has increased to a point where safety is a significant concern.

The Head of School and Governors met for an emergency meeting this afternoon and have considered all possible scenarios around the current COVID outbreak.

To protect our whole school community, I am writing to inform you that due to significantly depleted staffing across the teaching and leadership teams we have had to take the difficult decision to close the school from Monday 24th January to Friday 28th January. This planned closure will allow for all staff to finish their isolation periods and a break to try to stop the spread of COVID across the school.  

There will be online learning programme for all pupils starting on Monday 24th January and your child’s class teacher will be in touch via email with a timetable of activities. 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Stay safe.

Kind regards,

Vicki

Vicki Dwyer

Head of School
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